NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING ON PROPERTY
TRANSFER REQUEST

THERE WILL BE A PUBLIC HEARING BEFORE
THE DANVILLE CITY COUNCIL ON THURSDAY,
OCTOBER 7, 2021 AT 7:00 P.M., OR AS SOON
AFTER AS MAY BE HEARD, IN THE CITY COUNCIL
CHAMBERS LOCATED ON THE FOURTH FLOOR
OF CITY HALL, 427 PATTON STREET.

In accordance with Section 15.2-1813 of the Code
of Virginia, 1950, as amended, the public is hereby
notified that a public hearing will be held on the
following:

In accordance with Section 15.2-1800 of the Code
of Virginia, 1950, as amended, it is proposed that
the Council of the City of Danville, Virginia, transfer
ownership by the City of Danville to ownership by
the Industrial Development Authority of Danville, of
1540 Halifax Road (Parcel 74769).

BY AUTHORITY OF THE COUNCIL
City of Danville, Virginia
Susan M. DeMasi, CMC, City Clerk




